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As 2012 wanes, Intermed XP in South Carolina 

took time to celebrate the annual feast here of 

Thanksgiving and reflect on the place of 

gratitude in our lives. 

 

To our longtime, faithful associates as well as to 

our newer and more recent customers and 

partners, we express our thanks. 

Despite strife and suffering in many global spots, 

the pleasures of horsemanship, camel-racing and 

so many other activities endure.  We have been 

able to assist many in the care for their animals 

and other projects- operating in a relatively 

serene and unperturbed business climate. 

The confidence and cordiality that mark our 

relations with you remain a source of satisfaction 

which we pause to appreciate. 

 

As we approach the quarter and year’s end, we 

note that whenever we have felt useful to you, 

both your satisfaction and ours have increased.  

For that, we are thankful. 

 

The Editor 
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